
Sayyid Al-Hakeem calls sons of Al-Hikma to serve Diwaniyah’s people without
discrimination

During his visit to Diwaniyah Province, we had an extensive meeting with the organizational

leaders of Al-Hikma National Movement on 22/3/2022, and His Eminence illustrated in his speech

the importance of serving one another between the sons of Al-Hikma, stressing at the same time

the importance of providing services to citizens without regard to political affiliation,

adding that serving and investing in the status of the Movement in achieving the demands of the

public according to the available capabilities is the philosophy of Al-Hikma and the criterion

for evaluating its Sons.

His Eminence emphasized patience when in adversity while saying that opportunities are born out

of challenges, the assignment does not fall to anyone and everyone is responsible for their

positions, size, and influence, stressing internal cohesion and the importance of doubling

efforts in support of the National project of Al-Hikma, and the necessity that the movement is

in the service of the national project and the establishment of a just state that everyone

aspires to.


